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May 27, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Romel Nicholas 
National Flag Foundation 
Koppers Building 
436 Seventh Avenue 
Suite 2200 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219 
 
Dear Romel, 
 
It’s our distinct pleasure to lend our support to The National Flag Foundation (NFF) by promoting 
participation in Flag Day during the weekend of June 14, 2020.  We are encouraging members to 
proudly light their buildings red, white and/or blue for National Light Up Night to Unite as a show 
of national unity and respect for the lives lost and for all those who have worked tirelessly to 
assist our country as we fight the pandemic.  For those unable to light their buildings, we are 
asking them to fly the US Flag.   
 
We look forward to joining other BOMA locals across the country to show our support and 
recognize our country’s resurgence.  We appreciate the opportunity to participate and look 
forward to seeing our wonderful nation lit in brilliant red, white and blue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sarah E. Kuester, CAE 
Executive Director 
 


